
Attempt Strong Arm Robbery 

On Wednesday, May 23, 2018, at approximately 7:37 pm, Campus Police received a report from a 
female student regarding an attempt strong arm robbery in Parking Lot #8.  The suspect was seen 
exiting the passenger side of a dark gray Acura, 4-door sedan, with tinted windows.  The suspect 
followed the female victim to where her car was parked, as the Acura drove away.  The suspect then 
approached the victim as she was putting items into her car, and attempted to take her cell phone from 
her, which she held in her left hand.  The victim was able to resist the suspect’s efforts and held onto her 
phone, as she screamed for help.  This caused the suspect to release his grip and run southbound 
through the lot and on to southbound Studebaker, where it is believed he was picked up by the driver in 
the Acura. The victim was not injured and no weapon was used. 

The suspect is described as a male, white, six feet tall, wearing a white t-shirt with a gold print or 
lettering on the front, and red gym shorts.  At this time, Campus Police is currently conducting a 
thorough investigation into the matter.  Anyone with information is asked to contact Campus Police 
immediately at (562) 924-3618, or by dialing 911 if it’s an emergency. 


